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IUER S eHaAfa, ufieaTe :STATE LEVEL BANKERS’ COMMITTEE, WEST BENGAL

E-mail: slbc.westbengal@unitedbank.co.in 8" Floor, United Tower
Telephone: 033-2262-7365, 033-2231-1716 11, HemantaBasuSarani
Kolkata- 700 001

Ref; SLBC (WB) /(95/2020 Date: 13.08.2020

All Member Banks of West Bengal/
All LDMs of West Bengal

Sub: Closure of Bank Branches / Offices on the days of Lockdown in August, 2020

Ref: Notification Issued by Chief Secretary, Govt. of WB vide order bearing Memo
No.289- CS/2020 dated 12.08.2020

While referring to our earlier advisory vide Ref. No. SLBC (WB)/203/2020 Dtd.04.08.2020 in the
subject matter,we would like to keep you informed that in terms of the Notification issued by
Chief Secretary, GoWB vide order bearing Memo.No.289-CS/2020 dated 12.08.2020 (having a
partial modification of the earlier Order No.287 - CS/2020 dated 3rd August, 2020) the state
wide lock down shall now be observed on the following days in the remaining period of the
month of August, 2020: '

20th August, 2020
21st August, 2020
27th August, 2020
31st August, 2020

The relevant Order No. 289-CS/2020 dated 12th August, 2020 of the Government of West
Bengal is attached.

We would also like to inform you that the branches / offices of the Banks in the state of West
Bengal shall continue to remain closed on all Saturdays inclusive of 2nd and 4th Saturdays till
31st August, 2020.

The State Heads of the member banks are requested kindly to advise their respective
branches/offices suitably in this regard.

Yours faithfully

SN

(Ashwini Kumar Jha)
Chief General Manager &
Convener of SLBC, West Bengal

Encl: Copy of Memo No. 289-CS/2020 dated 12.08.2020




